AGENDA I TEM Sa

Jan Smallacombe

From:

Bryn Kitching <Bryn.Kitching@swdevon.gov.uk>

Sent:

24 November 2021 11:16

To:

Jan Smallacombe

Subject:

additional information submitted for application 3652/20/FUL - Plymouth Road,

Tavistock

Jan,

The applicants have submitted some further information comprising a Design Strategy for the extra care facility for planning application 3652/20/FUL. These do not amend the application which remains for the "erection of 44 residential dwellings, formation of accesses, associated public open space, landscaping and infrastructure; and outline planning application for extra care facility for up to 60 units with all matters reserved, except means of access".

The design strategy is submitted to show how a 60 unit extra care facility could be accommodated on the site and as this relates to the 5th point in the Town Council Objection (regarding the size of the extra care facility) I am sending you this consultation to see if the Town Council have any further views on this.

You will have 21 days to make any further comments on this additional information but as I am looking to take the application to the Development Management and Licensing Committee on 14th December 2021, if you are able to provide any comments prior to this date, I can make sure that the committee is aware of them.

A copy of the Design Strategy (split into 2 parts due to file size) is available from the website at https://apps.southhams.gov.uk/PlanningSearchMVC/Home/Details/203652

Kind regards

Bryn Kitching | Specialist Project Officer (Development Management)
BSc Hons, Dip TP, MRTPI
South Hams District Council | West Devon Borough Council
Email: bryn.kitching@swdevon.gov.uk

Tel: 01803 861369

Work days | Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday

Disclaimer

This e-mail is private and confidential and is intended only for use by the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or other action taken in reliance of the information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Furthermore, if you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and then delete this e-mail from your system. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications. This e-mail message has been scanned for computer viruses; however, no liability in respect of damage caused by any virus which is not detected will be accepted.

This email has been scanned for spam & viruses. If you believe this email should have been stopped by our filters, click here to report it.